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Two burglaries investigated in Atchison
(KAIR)--Unlawful entry into an Atchison residence, which led to the theft of a
vehicle from that location, is under investigation by Atchison Police.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, the unlawful
entry into the residence, located in the 300 block of North 9th Street, occurred
sometime between Christmas Eve and December 29.

According to Wilson, once the person was inside the home, they took a key to the
vehicle that had been parked outside. It- described as a 2011, navy blue, Mazda
hatchback. It remains missing.

No suspects are immediately known as the investigation continues.

In a separate case, Atchison Police are seeking information regarding a burglary
that occurred at an apartment complex, located in the 200 block of North 4th
Street.

Wilson says the burglary of three apartments in the complex happened sometime
between December 17 and December 28, with a 32” Vizio television stolen from

each one.

Anyone with information related to the crimes should contact Atchison Police at
913-367-4323.
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